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HAMFEST 2018 
Dear Patrons and Vendors, 

We would like to take this opportunity to cordially invite you to attend the Coal Country Amateur Radio Club’s 
2st Annual HamFest to be held at the Madison Civic Center, 261 Washington Ave, Madison WV 25130 on 
Saturday, September 22 2018 at 7am. Setup for vendors is either on Friday, September 21 between 7pm and 
9pm or on Saturday morning. Doors will be open to vendors at 5am. 

The cost for vendor space is $15 each single space (table) and $10 each for multiple tables and this includes 
admission to the HamFest for two people. For all other visitors, the cost of entry will be $5. Please review the 
included flyer for more information. 

This is a large, indoor facility. We have plenty of space available now, however, space is of course limited and 
we expect to pack the house with quality vendors so make sure you reserve your space as soon as possible. 
For single and double table space, the deposit is the total price for the number of tables you are reserving. For 
3 or more tables, we are requiring a “Half Down” reservation deposit to help us offset the cost of the hosting 
the HamFest.  

We are requesting that vendors provide a small door prize, which will be given away periodically, depending 
on the total number of door prizes made available. Gift certificates may be given away by the vendors, but we 
would ask for a tangible item for use as a door prize. Something between $10 and $50 dollars (retail value) 
would suffice (new, packaged). We will be announcing the prize AND the vendor providing the prize 
throughout the day. We will schedule the door prizes in order of their value and make announcements 
accordingly. The more you provide, the better the announcement! Vendors donating a door prize over $200 
will be entitled a “CCARC HamFest SPONSOR”. 

Thank you for your consideration. We look forward to seeing you at the HamFest! For more information, 
please feel free to contact us via email wv8ccc@wv8ccc.org or phone Ken Cregger, 304-687-0602. 

73! 

Ken Cregger, K8KDC 

President, CCARC 

304-687-0602 
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